
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please can parents who drive cars in to and out of the car 

park take extra special care and SLOW DOWN? 

 

Please SLOW DOWN as you come in to the car park from 

Monkchester Road in particular. 

 

Please be extra vigilant when you are parking and reversing as 

there may be small children passing behind your car. 

 

We have had several ‘near misses’ recently and we DO NOT 

want anyone to be hurt.  

 

We also have users of the Football Club and Community 

Centre who have been put at risk – so please SLOW DOWN 

and take care when you park and drive in the car park. 

 

Thank you for your patience, help and support with our 

children’s safety in the car park.  
 

 

Ms. Humble and 

ALL OF THE NURSERY STAFF 

 


